
 

 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 

 
COVID-19 exposure in Ararat 

 
There has been an exposure to COVID-19 in Ararat, with Priceline Ararat and Woolworths 
Ararat listed as Tier 2 exposure sites. 
 
Tier 2 exposure sites: 

 Priceline Pharmacy Ararat, 119 Barkly Street, Ararat: Exposure period – 27/09/2021 

2.50pm-4.00pm. Case attended venue 

 Woolworths Ararat, 3 Ingor Street, Ararat: Exposure period 27/09/2021 3.00pm-

4.00pm. Case attended venue 

 
Anyone who has visited these locations during these times should urgently get tested, then 
isolate until confirmation of a negative result. Continue to monitor for symptoms, get tested 
again if symptoms appear. 
 
The East Grampians Health Service swab clinic will be open from 9am tomorrow (Friday 
October 1), prioritising people who are symptomatic and those who have visited the 
exposure sites during the date and times above. The clinic will also be open over the 
weekend. 
 
Please call 5352 9532 to book a swab appointment. 
 
The swab clinic will be held at a NEW VENUE - Patricia Hinchey Centre, Girdlestone Street, 
Ararat (next to Pyrenees House). 
 
Please continue to monitor exposure sites via the Department of Health website 
https://www.coronavirus.vic.gov.au/case-alerts-public-exposure-sites 
 
 
 
Media enquiries: 
Jodie Holwell 
Community Liaison Officer 
East Grampians Health Service 
Phone: 03 5352 9387 
Email: jodie.holwell@eghs.net.au 
 


